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August 16, 2010
Ms. Krystel Reeds
10214 Lakeview Ave SW

Lakewood, WA  98499
Dear Ms. Reeds:
Thank you for your application to Evergreen’s fall 2010 Master in Teaching Program.

New WEST-B scores were received today; congratulations on making significant improvements to your reading and writing scores which now meet the passing standard and which were noted to your application. However, your file remains incomplete at this time without passing WEST-E scores and with credits left to do towards your endorsement. Thus, the Admissions Committee will no longer be able to consider your application for this fall. 

The Committee was quite interested in your experiences and your desire to teach. You are encouraged to update us about any coursework you have taken this summer or plan to in fall to finish your endorsement expectations. You are encouraged to reapply to the program when you pass your tests, taking into consideration there are opportunities to retake the WEST-E test on Nov. 13 and Jan. 8th where your results would arrive at Evergreen by the Jan. 31, 2011 early admissions deadline for fall 2011 consideration. Please also call to make an appointment to discuss how to you might strengthen your background for admissions consideration next year. 
If you wish to apply for fall 2011, you may contact Evergreen’s Office of Admissions after September 30, 2010 for the process of reactivating your application file.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Maggie Foran
Associate Director, MIT
Certification Officer
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